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I am writing on behalf of myself and my wife Kay Katai. We were both raised in 
Steveston, work took us away for 45 years and we have now returned to Steveston to 
enjoy our retirement. 
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We are in support of the proposed development at 3471 Chatham Street because of the 
amenities afforded in the suites, especially for seniors, and the proximity to the 
Steveston Village. 

We heard about this project more than one year ago and look forward to its completion. 
We are considering a move from our two level house on 2nd Ave, with all its bedrooms 
upstairs, to this new building, which is all on one level with elevator and wheelchair 
access. 

The location of the proposed development provides easy walking access to services and 
amenities such as the grocery store, the bank, the post office, fresh seafood at the 
wharf, and the many restaurants in the Village. 
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Fitness and activities are important in our everyday lives. Steveston Community Centre 
offers many exercise programs and Garry Point is a great place for walking. Both of 
these venues are within 4 blocks of the proposed development. 

In closing, with the growing population of seniors, the Village needs more of these types 
of housing. 

Ed Katai 
11211 2nd Ave. Steveston 




